From: Randall Hoadley randallhoadley@hotmail.com
Subject: 2023 AWMA DOJ Report
Date: November 19, 2023 at 6:26 PM
To: Olga Baram dogsports4u@gmail.com, DogSports4u olga@dogsports4u.com, Randall Hoadley randallhoadley @hotmail.com

AWMA,
It has been a great year for the AWMA Judges program and apprentices.

We have 3 judges that should be finished with the program in the next few months.
The apprentices have been working very hard for AWMA finding trials and traveling
to become an AWMA Probationary Judge. Once they complete the apprenticeship
and become AWMA Probationary Judges, they will have be able to accept judging
assignments for AWMA clubs. Please support the AWMA Judges program and
request your AWMA judges once they are approved by the AWMA Board.

This year we show 18 AWMA trials, down one trial from last year. This is
approximately half of the AWMA clubs holding trials in 2023.

The South Region is hosting their regional in February 2024.

If anyone would like to become an AWMA Judge, please contact any AWMA Board
Member or a member of the AWMA Judges Committee.

Kindest Regards,
Randall L Hoadley

AWMA DOJ
Cell 214.440.7447
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